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Ketcham, Brannon <brannon_ketcham@nps.gov> 

RE: NOI for Drakes Estero Restoration Project 
1 message 

Fernandez, Xavier@Waterboards <Xavier.Femandez@waterboards.ca.gov> Wed, May 6,2015 at 10:14 AM 
To: "Ketcham, Brannon" <brannon_ketcham@nps.gov> 
Cc: Cicely Muldoon <cicely_muldoon@nps.gov>, Benjamin Becker <ben_becker@nps .gov> , "Aelion, 
Victor@Waterboards" <Victor.Aelion@waterboards.ca.gov> 

Please also refer to Place ID 815070 on all submittals for this project. 

Thanks, 

Xavier 

From: Fernandez, Xavier@Waterboards 
Sent: Wednesday, May 06,201510:06 AM 
To: 'Ketcham, Brannon' 
Cc: Cicely Muldoon; Benjamin Becker; Aelion, Victor@Waterboards 
Subject: RE: NO! for Drakes Estero Restoration Project 

Brannon, 

We have reviewed the Notice of Intent (NOI) and do not have questions. We received the NOI on May 1, 
2015, so on May 31, 2015, you will automatically be enrolled for coverage under the General 401 Water 
Quality Certification for Small Habitat Restoration Projects (Order No. SB12006GN). 

Regards, 

Xavier Fernandez 

Environmental Scientist 

SF Bay Regional Water Quality Control Board 

510-622-5685 

xavier. fernandez@waterboards.ca.gov 
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From: Ketcham, Brannon [mailto:brannon_ketcham@nps.gov] 
Sent: Friday, May 01, 2015 2:41 PM 
To: Fernandez, Xavier@Waterboards; Hetzel, Fred@Waterboards 
Cc: Cicely Muldoon; Benjamin Becker 
Subject: NOI for Drakes Estero Restoration Project 

Xavier and Fred 

Attached is our submittal package for the NOI for the Drakes Estero Restoration Project. A hard copy of this 
package is in today's outgoing mail. 

The project description and NWP 27 request was submitted to the USACE on April 20, 2015. The Coastal 
Consistency Determination for this project is also scheduled for hearing in front of the California Coastal 
Commission on May 14. 

Please feel free to contact me, or Ben Becker at 415-464-5187 if there are any questions regarding this project. 

Many thanks. 

Brannon 

Brannon Ketcham 

Management Assistant 

Point Reyes National Seashore 

Phone (415) 464-5192 

Mobile (415) 408-1494 

nps.gov/pore 
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